
NOTICE TO 

TRUCKERS AND SHIPPERS 2023
HALF LOAD RESTRICTIONS 

Half load restrictions are expected to start on Monday February 20, 2023 on all 
roads in the Township of Frontenac Islands. Enforcement of half load restrictions will 
commence once half load signs are erected. 

The load restrictions will be lifted when weather and road conditions are favourable 
for full loads, which is typically around April 30.

Frontenac Islands reserves the right to change the date due to an extreme weather 

change. 

Persons contravening this regulation will be prosecuted under Section 122 of the 

Highway Traffic Act. 

To check for half-load starting date, visit the Townships website at 

www.frontenacislands.ca 


